
Tel: 07918 470 281

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate 
to contact our Community Liaison Manager:
Sally Cooper
10 Henderson Road, Inverness, IV1 ISN Email: sally.cooper@sse.com

Find out more and register for project updates, visit the project 
website by scanning the QR code, or use the following URL: 
ssen-transmission.co.uk/coire-glas

Coire Glas 
Connection Project

SSEN Transmission invites 
you to share your views.

About the Project
The Coire Glas connection project is required to connect 
the Coire Glas Pumped Hydro-Scheme via a new 400kV 
substation and switching station and 400kV overhead line.

Following previous events in April 2022/2023, we 
are hosting a new round of statutory pre-application 
events for the proposed Coire Glas switching station, 
due to a new proposed location for the switching station.

What are we consulting on?
During this first of two rounds of Pre-Application drop-in 
events, we will present the proposed new location for the 
switching station and proposed changes to the 400kV overhead 
line alignment, seeking feedback on our proposals. There 
will be an opportunity to discuss our proposals and the wider 
scheme in full with the project team and share your comments 
and feedback ahead of further consultation later this year.

Wednesday 30 July, 3–7pm Thursday 31 July, 3–7pm

The events will be held on:

Glengarry Community Hall, 
Invergarry, PH35 4HG

Fort Augustus Village Hall, 
Church Rd, Fort Augustus, PH32 4DG

@SSETransmission@ssentransmission

New switching station location and overhead line changes

We are consulting on the elements shaded Teal.
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